

ALLEN COUNTY COURTHOUSE PRESERVATION TRUST, INC.

Preserving the Tradition

July 6, 2022

Mr. Tom Blackburn Blackburn Romey 4203 West Jefferson Boulevard Fort Wayne, IN 46804

Dear Mr. Blackburn:

On behalf of the Board of Directors, thank you for your generous contribution of \$1000.00 from Blackburn Romey received July 6, 2021 to the Allen County Courthouse Preservation Trust. The Trust remains committed to the preservation of this magnificent courthouse. Your gift assures that it is an active and attractive destination for generations to come.

The Allen County Courthouse Preservation Trust is a 501(c)(3) organization, and as such your contribution is tax deductible to the full extent of the law. No goods or services were provided in return for this contribution. Please maintain this letter as a record for your taxes.

Again, your generous contribution toward the continuing work of the Preservation Trust is most appreciated. Thank you for helping to *Preserve the Tradition*.

Sincerely,

Robyn Zimmerman Executive Director

P.S. We hope you'll enjoy the virtual tour of the courthouse.

Virtual Tour Allen County Courthouse